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Comments: | am very concerned that one of the pristine wilderness areas will be ruined by some of your plans. |
urge the Forest Service not to carve out portions of the proposed Great Burn Wilderness Area for snowmobile
use. Instead, please recommend this entire area for Wilderness. According to Idaho Fish and Game, the
mountain goat population in the Great Burn has been declining. IDFG believes this is from the illegal use of
snowmobiles occurring in this area. In addition, grizzlies are now finding their way to decades old habitat. Please
preserve the Great Burn as it is now. No changes!



